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Friday 25th April 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

SYCAMORE CLASS LETTER – SUMMER TERM 
Welcome back! I hope you all had a fun yet refreshing Spring break. The children have settled 

back into the routine of school and our classroom wonderfully.   
 
Please see some key dates and information below for the coming term: 

• Mrs Hankins will be working with the class every day, and the children will also be 

supported by Miss Wilson and Mrs Meaghan. 

• On Tuesday afternoons, this term, Miss Wilson and Mrs Dean will teach PSHE lessons to 

the class. Mrs England will also take the class for one of their PE lessons on a Tuesday 

afternoon.  Our second PE lesson will be on a Wednesday afternoon. 

• However, we may carry out other outdoor tasks and activities so PE kits need to be in 

school every day.  

• A homework sheet is attached, with a range of activities to be chosen from to share 

during ‘Gallery Day’. Weekly activities will also be set on EdShed on a Friday afternoon, 

to be completed by the following Thursday.  

• Some children will be receiving additional support this term from Miss Wilson, Mrs 

Hankins, Mrs Lewis or Mrs Dean. Please do ask if you have any questions about the 

support your child is receiving.   

 

Attached to this letter is a termly overview detailing the topics we will cover over the next 
few weeks. Our class novel will be ‘Secrets of a Sun King’ by Emma Carroll, and the 

children are welcome to bring in their own copy to follow along if they choose to.  
 

Your child’s locker is for storing their PE kit and a small bag containing their school reading 
books, reading record book and a snack (fruit or veg only). Please avoid large bags as they 
cause problems with closing and locking the lockers. Coats can be stored on pegs in the 

cloakroom. Now hopefully the days are sunny and warm, please ensure your child brings a 
named, weather-appropriate hat every day to support us in promoting sun safety. 

 
As always, it would be beneficial if you could continue working on reading, mental maths – 
especially times tables for the Year 4 children with the upcoming MTC – and spelling at home, 

where possible. When reading together, please do log it in your child’s reading record book. 
If your child reads alone, encourage them to record this too. 

 
Please feel free to speak to me if you have any questions. The class email address is: 
sycamoreclass@croughtonschool.co.uk  

Yours sincerely,  

Ms Hassan  
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